MINUTES

Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners

Monday, June 30, 2003

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners for the Town of Blowing Rock met in special session on Monday, June 30, 2003 at 9:00 a.m. Present were Mayor Pro-Tem Terry Lentz, Commissioners Barbara Ball, Keith Tester, and David Wray. Town Manager Scott Hildebran and Assistant Town Clerk Sharon Greene were also present.

Mr. Hildebran presented budget amendments for fiscal year 2002-2003 for consideration by Council. After a brief discussion, Commissioner Ball made a motion to accept the budget amendments as presented, seconded by Commissioner Wray. All members were in favor.

Ordinance No. 2003-10 Budget Amendments for Fiscal Year 2003-2003

Attached as Exhibit "A"

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:25 a.m.
Tonny Lontz Moyon Duo Tom
Terry Lentz, Mayor Pro-Tem

Assistant Town Clerk, Sharon Greene